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 Join Us to Help Fellow Hoosiers in Need  
during COVID-19 Outbreak 

 

During the current COVID-19 outbreak, low-income and underserved individuals face 
more challenges. With limited income, food is of a higher priority than personal hygiene 
products, which posts a high risk for this population. Given this special need, the board of the 
Children's Eyes on the Globe (CEG) decided to suspend some programs in China to help 
fellow Hoosiers in need in our communities to prevent the virus from spreading. 

CEG is partnering with the Mary Rigg Neighborhood Center, a nonprofit with a history 
of over 100 years serving struggling individuals and families in Indianapolis, to provide 
hygiene and cleaning products for low-income students and families. The first round of 
donations were distributed to 40 low-income IPS students and their families on March 16, 
2020. A one-page Family Hygiene Guideline was also included in each package to teach 
students how to wash hands and prevent infection.  

We will continue working with the Mary Rigg Neighborhood Center to provide such 
products to IPS students and their families during food delivery every Wednesday through 
April. We are also hoping to bring hygiene and cleaning products to senior citizens living at 
nursing homes during this challenging time. 

Your donation will assist more low-income families, especially children and the elderly, 
with their prevention needs. Thank you for helping our fellow Hoosiers in communities. 

You can help by: 

• Making a direct monetary donation: 

o Visit our website at www.childrenseyesontheglobe.org 

o Click on the red                             button 

o Choose “Fight COVID-19” as designation for your donation 

• Donating hygiene and cleaning products. The following items are of great need: 
o Hand soap 
o Hand sanitizer 
o Facial tissues 
o Surface disinfectants 
o Disinfectant wipes and spray 
o Disposable gloves 

Please email us directly at childrenseyesontheglobe@gmail.com or call us at  
317-332-5214 (Yuhua Hui) for in-kind donations. 


